
BARGAINING UPDATE 

We had our first contract negotiation session on 
Wednesday evening this week.

More than 20 NUHW members attended and met 
with the four members of Sutter management’s 
negotiation team. We also had many of our 
colleagues from the San Mateo and Concord/
Alameda branches join us in solidarity. 

We made 21 proposals on articles for our future 
contract. The proposals are in large part identical to 
the other articles we have proposed for the other 
Sutter Care at Homes. 

While this first meeting was positive, there’s still a 
lot of action to come in our fight for a fair contract. 
We all saw how hard Sutter tried to stop us from 
forming our union in the first place. We must all 
stand united and stay tuned as these negotiations 
unfold.

We will keep everybody posted on upcoming 
bargaining dates so that you may join if you are 

available!
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Questions? Contact an NUHW Bargaining Committee member or  
NUHW Organizer Mateo Rebecchi at (206) 218-6018 or mrebecchi@nuhw.org.

“I’m so proud that we’ve done the hard work of forming our union. But now we have 
to stand strong and together so we can win a contract that improves standards for 

our patients and ourselves.”

—Linsday Thuy Dao, Recreational Therapist

“Our team showed up and 
supported each other during 
our first bargaining session. 
With continual support, 
we can achieve many 
things and make SCAH the 
workplace where we all can 
stay and grow in. We still 
have a long way to go, but 
we have each other.”

� —Kit Ho
� Registered Nurse


